
 

 
 
 
 
February 2023 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
As we usher in 2023, I first want to thank you for the privilege of serving as your Mayor. I will endeavor 
to make the most of this year, working with a Board of Aldermen and Administrative Staff that is 
second to none. We will continue our focus on providing the very best services to our residents, with 
an eye toward how we can make things better. 
 
December was a very trying month for many of us. We want you all to be aware that we are working 
on solutions, but please know that this will be a process that takes time.   
 
If you have questions concerning the City, you can call City Hall (601-372-7746) for assistance. There 
is also a “Report a Problem and Ask Us” button on the home page of the web site.  
 
We have many opportunities to look forward to this year and I encourage our residents and businesses 
to continue making Byram a remarkable place to live and work. See you on the 9th! 
 
 
 
 


